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I oppose the plan to allow tents/ shelters in the parks. If this is is allowed the parks will no longer be
for all citizens. I live near the park blocks and work with Friends of South Park Blocks to clean the
park every Tuesday. Even now I feel safe only at select times of the day. This plan would increase
the problems associated with camping in the city. If this plan is approved, I give up on Portland, a
city I love but one that always does the least possible to confront a problem.
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